
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); De Asis, Edward (BOS);

BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: BoS mtg. 3/21/23, file 230179
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 1:55:27 PM

Dear Supervisors,
 
Please see below regarding File No. 230179 - Resolution urging Governor Gavin Newsom, Senator
Scott Wiener, Assembly Member Matt Haney, and Assembly Member Phil Ting to legalize consensual
adult prostitution in the State of California; legalization is a proven effective method to protect the
health and safety of sex workers while reducing crime and violence.
 
Regards,
 
Richard Lagunte
Office of the Clerk of the Board
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 554-5184 | (415) 554-5163
richard.lagunte@sfgov.org | www.sfbos.org
 
Pronouns: he, him, his
 
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors' website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 
 
 

From: Charlotte Worcester <chadaba@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 8:58 PM
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: BoS mtg. 3/21/23, file 230279
 

 

Dear Board of Supervisors,
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Drop the resolution to urge various State level elected officials to legalize consensual adult

prostitution in the State of California.
 
It is the last thing we need now.  Bad idea through and through.  Does the sponsor of the resolution
 encourage her own children to aspire to this profession?  To sell their sexual favors for money?
 Again, bad idea.  So obvious.  There is much more important work to do, like getting the drug
addicts adequate care for rehabilitation.  That is a big enough project.  Do the right thing — DROP
THIS RESOLUTION FOR NOW AND ETERNITY.
 
Sincerely,
 
Charlotte Worcester


